The Royal Engineers Association

(Registered under the Charities Act 1992 and a charity registered in Scotland)

Patron: Her Majesty The Queen

All communications to be addressed to:

The Controller RE Association Brompton Barracks

Website.. www.reahq.org.uk Email...... info@reahq.org.uk

03 February 2017

REA\ Newton Abbot



Dear Mr Jones,

Thank you for your telephone call advising us that you wish to withdraw your membership of the Newton Abbot branch.

We will send a copy of this letter to Mr R Andrews the Secretary of the Newton Abbot branch informing him of your wishes.

We note that you wish to stay a joint member of the Bomb Disposal and Plymouth branches.

With our best wishes.

Yours sincerely,

Ann Richardson

የ/ Lt Col (Retd) Neil Jordan Acting Controller RE Association

Copy to: Mr R Andrews

Honorary Secretary Newton Abbot Branch